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Welcome to our June Newsletter! 
 
Tesco Tokens: July to September 2022 
Please help to support Tipperty School by voting for our 
school with the blue tokens each time you visit Tesco in 
Ellon. All money received will go towards purchasing ICT 
equipment for the pupils.  We thank you for your support! 

 
 
Jubilee Celebration 
In June, parents and pupils from both classes joined 
together to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee with 
an afternoon of songs, scones and outdoor games. It 
was a lovely opportunity for everyone to come together 
and celebrate! 

 
Health Group 
The Health Group (Auchmacoy House) have been 
working together to plan a variety of activities to promote 
a healthy lifestyle during our recent Health Week. The 
children took part in a Relax kids yoga session, Curling 
tournament, tennis coaching and food tasting. Blair 
Yeoman also gave a presentation on potatoes. We were 
also delighted to hold our first in-person Sports Day in 
two years this month. Thanks go to Mrs Irvine for 
organising the events with the Health Group and to Mrs 
Harrison who came into school to give a talk on healthy 
eating.  

Mrs Harrison Talk 

 

 
Relax kids and Curling Tournament 

 
Tennis coaching 

 
Food Tasting and Potato Presentation 

 
 
Tipperty Parent Group Fundraiser 

 
 
The Tipperty Parent Group recently hosted a very 
successful Bingo night, raising £307 for the Tipperty 
Parent Group. Thank you to all families who contributed 
gifts for the raffle, provided refreshments, bought bingo 
tickets, raffles and lucky square entries. Thanks in 
particular go to Mrs McKerrow, Mrs Gillies and Mrs 
Elrick-Stewart for the organisation of the event. And a 
big well done to our super bingo callers: Lucas, James, 
Lily, Sasha, Amelia and Brodie! It was lovely to see 
everyone back in school enjoying a social event and 
raising valuable funds for the Parent Group. We were 
also pleased to see some former pupils at the event with 
their families and some community members. Well Done 
to everyone who contributed and took part!  



 
 

P7 Leavers Celebration 
A Leavers Assembly was held for the P7 Leavers this 
week. The pupils in P1-6 sang the Leavers song to bid 
farewell to the P7s and we were joined by parents, the 
Rev Alastair Bruce and Pam Adam from Ellon Parish 
Church. The P7s enjoyed sharing a memories and photo 
presentation with their families. We wish our P7 Leavers 
all the best for their future at Ellon Academy. 

 
Gardening Group 
The school are delighted to have recently received a 
donation of bedding plants from Melanie Ross at 
Landscape Services, Aberdeenshire Council. The 
Gardening Group have been busy planting these with 
Mrs Dew! 

 
 

House Cup 
Congratulations to Ythan House who have won the 
Tipperty House Cup for School Session 2021/2022. 
House points have been earned by pupils throughout the 
school year for demonstrating the school values: Safe, 
Respectful, Responsible and Achieving. House points 
were also awarded during our recent Sports Day. 
Pictured are our House and Vice-Captains.  

 
Love my bus 
Children in both classes recently enjoyed attending a 
presentation by Stacey from Love my bus. The children 
learned more about how bus travel can benefit wider 
society and our planet. 

 
 

John Muir Award 
The pupils in P4-7 have been working towards the John 
Muir Award. Mrs Irvine has worked with pupils on 
exploring and conserving the school grounds. The 
children have recently been building hedgehog homes! 
All pupils in P4-7 have been awarded a Level 1 John 
Muir Discovery award. 

 
Gardening Award 
Congratulations to Mrs Dew and the Gardening group for 
achieving Level 1 in the Royal Horticultural Society 
School Gardening Awards. A lot of hard work has gone 
into this award! 

 
Bikeability 
Mrs Irvine and Mrs Baillie have been working with P7 to 
practice their newly acquired skills in bikeability training, 
following a recent training course. Well done to all those 
who took part! 

 
SSPCA 
Both classes recently took part in an Animal Adventures 
workshop with the SSPCA. The children had the 
opportunity to think about animal emotions and the 
actions to take if they find an animal in distress.  

 
100 Club Winners-Congratulations! 

May   

£25 Brian Bartlet (38) 

£15 Jeanette Dow (56) 

£10 Margaret Yeoman (76) 

June  

£25 Isobel Mitchell (4) 

£15 Isobel Porteous (26) 

£10 Raymond Birnie (35) 

[Please recycle this newsletter where possible] 
 
Miss C Buchan, Head Teacher 


